
 

Summer Recreation 

Employment Opportunity 

 

The City of Pembroke is accepting applications for Lifeguards for the 2024 summer 

pool season (May-September).  Certified Lifeguards with CPR and at least 15 years 

of age need only to apply.  Applications may be obtained at City Hall, 353 N. Main 

Street from 8:30 am to 5:00 pm, Monday through Friday or on our website at 

www.pembrokega.net. 

Duties include general lifeguard duties, pool maintenance and ensuring the safety of 

pool patrons. 

The City of Pembroke is a drug free workplace and drug testing is a condition of 

employment.  The city is also an equal opportunity employer and endorses the 

Americans with Disabilities Act.  A criminal background check will be performed.  

Position open until filled. 

http://www.pembrokega.net/

